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PO Box 2590, 420A 4th Street ME
Salmon Arm, BC, VIE 4R5

Phone 250.832.8380

CSRD Board

555 Harbourfront Drive NE

PO Box 978, Salmon Arm, BC

V1E4P1

Aug 01,2017

Re: Request to Waive Fee for Development Permit Variance - 3700 Sunnybrae-Canoe Pt. Rd.

DearCSRD Board,

This letter is to request the application fee be waived on the associated application for a Development

Variance Permit.

Recently, Franklin Engineering had submitted an application fora Development Variance Pern^^DVP) ^}

for the property located at 3700 Sunnybrae-Canoe Pt. Rd. We were granted the Development Variance

Permit, however, upon registration a discrepancy in the area of Lot 1 came to light. The lot's size

originally stated, versus the actual lot size, has a difference of approximately 0.122 hectares. Because of

this difference, the DVP application needs be resubmitted as a new application, even though we are just

making a lot size correction. This includes another $650 application fee.

The mistake is on our part and we apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. We would like

to request that the $650 fee be waived for this application since this is only a minor adjustment to our

previous application.

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions of

concerns.

Sincerely,

Mike Casol
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